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10th November 2023 

 

Dear Families  

 

We will be taking the children from Year 1 on a visit to Ledston Woodland Estate on Thursday, 14th 

December   2023. This trip is to support their school learning on the topic Wander in the Woods. We will be 

departing from school at 10.15am, and will arrive back at 3.15pm. If your child suffers from travel sickness, 

please ensure that they have taken a travel sickness tablet before school. We will need written permission 

and provision for the return journey.  

 

The cost of the trip will be £7.50 per child; this voluntary contribution covers the cost of the coach. It would 

be appreciated if all monies are paid prior to the trip taking place. If insufficient funds are not provided by 

parents/carers it will be impossible for school to meet the cost and the trip will have to be cancelled. If you 

will find this difficult, please call at the office and speak to Mrs Coney.  

 

A packed lunch and drink will be required. Please do not send any fizzy drinks, glass bottles, cans, sweets 

or chocolate.  

 

All children are required to wear warm clothing and school jumpers/cardigan. Please bring wellington boots 

in a bag as we will be getting muddy.  

 

Please complete the slip below and return to school with payment by Friday 8th December 2023 at the 

latest. No refunds will be given for absences.  

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

Mr P Barnett 

Headteacher 
 

---------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

 

I wish my child     …………………………..  Class ………………. to take part in the visit to Ledston 

Woodland Estate on Thursday, 14th December 2023 and enclose a voluntary contribution of £7.50. 

 

 

Signed …………………………………….. Parent/Carer  Date …………………….. 

 

 

The Designated Senior Lead for Safeguarding and Child Protection is the Headteacher, Philip Barnett, 

supported by the Deputy Headteacher, Alison Gascoyne and Family Support Worker, Kerry Dyas.   

                           Social Care Direct 0345 8503 503    social_care_direct@wakefield.gov.uk 


